We strongly oppose Police Accountability Act Draft LCO #3471. My wife and | are residents of Trumb
ull, CT where we have always felt very safe in our community. We have always supported our local and s
tate police departments and we wish to continue to do so. We don't want tosee laws go in to effect that
will make their jobs more difficult. If qualified immunity is taken from them, it will only end up hurting th
e residents of CT as officers will most likely choose to look the other way as to avoid risking a frivolous la
wsuit that could destroy them. We feel that the "Bad Apples" can and should be dealt with on an individ
ual basis. We ask that you please DO NOT penalize an entire group for the rare actions of a few.

Thank you,

Pete and Dana Parillo
Trumbull, CT



